
Hello Misty, 
 
I’m an Oregon farmer and the legislature is denying me and my surrounding farmers the right to 
determine how we farm and how we live. They have prevented us from voting directly on how to 
use our shared resources, air land and water, to benefit all of us, and identify practices that do 
not collectively help our environment…namely GMO production. 
 
Please know that we farmers do not appreciate being told we cannot represent ourselves!! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hank Keeton 
 
 
 
Hank Keeton, Owner 

BRIAR KNOB FARM 

4300 Briar Knob Loop 
Scotts Mills, OR 97375 
503.873.5548 

 


